August 24, 2020

The Honorable Dan Brouillette
Secretary of Energy

U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave. SW
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Secretary Brouillette:

It is impossible to comprehend that someone in such a prestigious position could not know
about diversity, equity, and inclusion training sessions at federally funded Sandia National
Laboratories.

Our Organization, Men and Women for a Representative Democracy in America, understands
Sandia, a federal contractor, who is responsible for building the country’s nuclear arsenal, last
year sent its white male executives to MANDATORY diversity training?

Who authorized permission for such a course and was it at the expense of Taxpayers?

What gives these federal contractors the right to distribute such inflammatory material from
Sandia National Laboratories. Instead of trying to work toward stabilization at this time of
turmoil in America, we need to press forward with a plan of indoctrination that does nothing
more than fuel anger and hostility.

We are appalled regarding this three day training session called “White Men’s Caucus on
Eliminating Racism, Sexism, and Homophobia in Organizations.

We are asking you to stay on top of these seminars at tax-payers expenses and we called these
racists seminars.

Sincerely,
Member

Cc: President Donald Trump
Cc: Senator Josh Hawley
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